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Transcript

                              [redacted]
A Cara,				Dec. 9th '38
       
	Your letter to hand and I am
very sorry that I will be unable to
attend your meeting on Sunday next.
      	I sincerely hope the Organisation
meets with the success it deserves and 
I know every genuine Irish man will
give his whole-hearted support.
       	I will certainly give what help I
can and I hope to be able to attend
your meetings in the future.
       	Trusting your first General Meeting 
will be a decided success.
                     Mise le meas
                         Seán Ó Feárgail 
	
